Volunteer Park Maintenance Activities
Update

Dear Volunteers,

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to update you on the recent
maintenance activities that have taken place in our beloved park.

Recent Activities:

Grass mowing and trimming completed on March 15th.

New flower beds were planted around the community garden on March 20th.
Park benches were repaired and painted on March 22nd.

Trash cleanup event held on March 25th, collecting over 50 bags of litter.

Upcoming Events:

o Next volunteer day scheduled for April 5th, focusing on tree planting.
« Monthly park meeting on April 10th to discuss future projects.

Thank you for your continued dedication and hard work to keep our park beautiful. We truly
appreciate your efforts!

Warm regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Title/Organization]



